
TOWN OF NORTH SMITHFIELD
Planning Board

NOTICE OF 
INFORMATIONAL MEETING

Notice is hereby given that the 
North Smithfield Planning Board 
will hold an informational meeting 
on Thursday, December 6, 2018 
at 7:00 p.m. in the Primrose Fire 
Station, 1470 Providence Pike, North 
Smithfield, to resume discussions 
on the Master Plan Application 
for a Major Land Development at 
1186 Eddie Dowling Highway.  This 
meeting represents that which 
was cancelled (November 1st  and 
November 15th).
Project Description
The development entails a 10,368 sq. 

ft. addition to the Rhode Island Sports 
Center on Plat 17, Lot 250.  
Plans may be reviewed at the 

Planning Department, Town Hall, One 
Main Street, Slatersville, Mon-Wed, 8 
am-4 p.m.; Thurs, 8 am-7 p.m.; Fri, 8 
am-12 p.m.
Individuals requiring interpreter 

services for the hearing impaired 
should call RI Relay at 1 (800) 745-
5555, 72 hours prior to the date of the 
meeting.


